
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
World Book Day is this Thursday – 3rd March.  Children are welcome to come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character, word or, if they don’t like dressing 

up, they can come in their own clothes. 

 

To promote reading for pleasure and to encourage our pupils to read more broadly, we 

are having a school book fair AND a sponsored read starting on World Book Day: 

Thursday 3rd March and ending on Thursday 10th March. 
  
Usborne will donate a % of the total book fair sales and the full sponsorship money 

value raised in FREE BOOKS to the school! 

 
Book Fair: Books can be purchased from stock on the week of the book fair and paid 

for by cash or card. Books from the catalogue/website can also be ordered on the week 

of the book fair and paid for by cash, card or payment link. Orders will arrive by 25th 

March. 

 
Ready, Steady, Read! Your child/ren will receive a reading challenge bingo, along 

with a sponsorship form. Please take lots of pictures of your child/ren taking part! We 

will be starting it off in school on Thursday. Sponsorship money will be collected by 

Thursday 10th March. 
  
We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy. 
  
For more information and for tailored book recommendations for your child, please 

contact: Amelia.Easten@lowick.Northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 
Best Wishes, 
Miss Easten 
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